
LSA Meeting Minutes

October 17, 2019

1. PRESIDENT

- a. General Address/Opening
- b. Percy Dinner Confirmation
 - i. October 30.
- c. Meeting with the Dean
 - i. Pres. meeting with the dean next Monday (21st), more FABs and budget info to come after that.
- d. FABs
 - i. See above.
- e. Cohort Event
- f. Classroom Weekend Access Proposal
- g. LFC Reps
 - i. We have to appoint them.
 - ii. Potentially 2 involved 1L's?
 1. Google form sent out by this weekend.
- h. Movember Challenge
 - i. TRU challenged us to a Movember challenge? Yes? No?
 - ii. Decided to be left informal.
- i. CBA Survey on Discrimination
 - i. Alarming amount of discrimination experienced by those new to the profession (30-40% experienced discrimination).
 - ii. Nanda wants to do open forum in the school with Law Society Pres. on addressing this.
 - iii. Potentially a good way to bring awareness and address the issue nonetheless for lawyers who are potentially subject to this
 - iv. Tunahan would like to talk to other groups like Career Services and CBA Student Section to have them involved as well.
 - v. Decided it is something we're willing to help out and get involved with, and Tunahan will reach out and get more details.
 1. Collect ideas for questions to raise during this meeting (which will probably take place sometime next week).
- j. Garneau Chiropractic
 - i. Garneau Chiropractic reached out for an event (they wanted it LSA, we are not in favor of affiliating with this) involving ordering Pizza, and teaching law students about their benefits.
 1. Apparently it took place in Pharmacy
 2. Decided not to pursue
- k. Consent for video next week during the meeting



Tunahan Uygun
Law Centre 157A
University of Alberta
Edmonton, AB T6G 2H5
T: (780) 655-0542
E: lsapres@ualberta.ca

- i. Video for Tunahan's Law Faculty Instagram takeover.
- ii. No objections.

2. VP GENERAL

- a. General Update
 - i. No updates.
- b. Grants

3. VP SERVICES

- a. General Update
 - i. Who's Who is nearing being done, follow up on Monday.
- b. Gavel Renos
 - i. Steve thinks we need more chairs.
 - ii. Talk to Gill Reid about potential large-scale gavel renos

4. VP FINANCE

- a. General Update
- b. The safe
 - i. \$250-\$600 for new one. We've got some slack in the budget, any opposition to getting a new safe?
 1. No opposition.

5. VP ACADEMIC

- a. General Update
 - i. Pass sessions are booked. Hadrian will ask for volunteers and speak to 1L's in a couple of weeks.

6. VP SOCIAL

- a. General Update
 - i. Dewey's exec thing today at 2
- b. Med-Law
 - i. Jes and Chris are sober monitors, with potentially Tunahan relieving one of them.
 - ii. Printing out Bingo sheets today. Everyone who completes it is eligible. Raffle-style contest, 1 for med and 1 for law.
 - iii. Cheryl will pick up glowsticks after meeting
- c. Ugly Sweater Party
 - i. Cheryl will look into ordering alcohol soon and submit that with student union.
- d. The Calendar is a MESS now. DO NOT OPEN ICS LINK.

7. VP EXTERNAL



Tunahan Uygun
Law Centre 157A
University of Alberta
Edmonton, AB T6G 2H5
T: (780) 655-0542
E: lsapres@ualberta.ca

- a. General Update**
 - i. No updates.

8. VP SPORTS

- a. General Update**
- b. Hockey Night in Law**
 - i.** Tim's order specifics discussed.
 - ii.** Problematic drinking will not be tolerated.
- c. Skating day at Rogers: Tuna will call**

9. 1L REPS

- a. Community Concerns**
 - i. Wine Tasting 1L event?**
 - 1. There has been one historically.
 - 2. 1L's want more cohort/cohort mingling? "Vein Ordinare."
 - 3. Tunahan will report back after meeting with Percy.
- b. Event planning, schedule meeting with Tuna**
 - i. 1L brunch w/ Tony and Tunahan.**